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Ordinance 2020-45 

 

DiAnna Leaders 
Location: 
Submitted At: 8:32pm 11-30-20 
 

Dear Mayor Pierce and Borough Assembly Members, 
 
As a life-long resident and land owner on the Kenai, I ask that you table proposed Ordinance 
2020-45 to allow for greater public consideration and comment. I believe that the proposed 
ordinance creates unnecessary burdens and costs for landowners who seek to vacate unused 
and unneeded right of ways on their land. I have reviewed letters drafted by attorneys Kristine 
Schmidt and Bob Malloy, and I join in the concerns and issues they have raised in those letters 
to you. 
 
Respectfully, 
DiAnna Leaders 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Land Owner 
 
 
Jeannette Ducker 
Location: 
Submitted At: 8:30pm 11-30-20 
 

Dear Mayor Pierce and Borough Assembly Members, 
 
As a long-time resident and land owner on the Kenai, I ask that you table proposed Ordinance 
2020-45 to allow for greater public consideration and comment. I believe that the proposed 
ordinance creates unnecessary burdens and costs for landowners who seek to vacate unused 
and unneeded right of ways on their land. I have reviewed letters drafted by attorneys Christine 
Schmidt and Bob Malloy, and I join in the concerns and issues they have raised in those letters 
to you. 
 
Respectfully, 
Jeannette Ducker 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Land Owner 
 
 
Scot Leaders 
Location: 
Submitted At: 8:10pm 11-27-20 
 

Dear Mayor Pierce and Borough Assembly Members, 
 
As a long-time resident and land owner on the Kenai, I ask that you table proposed Ordinance 
2020-45 to allow for greater public consideration and comment. I believe that the proposed 
ordinance creates unnecessary burdens and costs for landowners who seek to vacate unused 
and unneeded right of ways on their land. I have reviewed letters drafted by attorneys Christine 
Schmidt and Bob Malloy, and I join in the concerns and issues they have raised in those letters 
to you. 
 
Respectfully, 
Scot H. Leaders 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Land Owner 


